
 

 

Hay on Wye Festival – KS2 (Y3-Y6) 
April 6th 2022 

Dear Parents,  
We have been extremely lucky to have been given a limited amount of tickets to see 3 authors at 
this year’s Hay on Wye Festival: Cressida Cowell, the author of the hugely popular How to Train 
Your Dragon series as well as The Wizards of Once series and MG Leonard and Sam Sedgman, 
authors of the Adventures on Trains series.  
This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to listen to what inspires the author as well as ask 
questions and talk about their books.  
If they have a book by any of these authors, they can bring it along as there may be an opportunity 
to get it signed. They will also have the opportunity to purchase book(s) on the day. The average 
cost of a paperback book is £7.99 (hardbacks are considerably more) so if you would like, you can 
send them with some spending money.  How much you send them with, is entirely up to you.  
 

As we have a limited amount of tickets, we will be allocating them on a first come, first served 
basis. 

Please complete the slip below requesting a place for your child and  
return/email to Miss Tonner by Friday 29th April 2022 

Email: sapphire@minchschool.net 
 

We will notify you if your child has/has not got a place on the trip after the closing date and 
then be asking for the payment once the place has been confirmed.  

DO NOT SEND PAYMENT IN BEFORE CONFIRMATION.   
 
The trip will take place on Thursday 26th May 2022. We will travel by coach, leaving school at 
8:15am and will be back for around 6:00pm (if this changes, we will let you know). On the day of 
the trip, your child will need to come to school in school uniform. They will need to make sure 
they have brought a coat, any spending money and a packed lunch and a drink. If your child 
receives a free school meal, let us know so that the school kitchen can prepare one for them.  
 
The cost of the trip is £11.00. This covers the cost of the coach as the event tickets are free. Costs 
of trips can be problematic for all of us at sometimes.  Please do not hesitate to let Mrs Bennett or 
Mr Moss know if you need to discuss the cost. We completely understand and can always find a 
way forward. Your child will never be denied a place on the trip if you decline to make a payment; 
however, the school cannot proceed with the trip unless there are sufficient contributions for it to 
be financed.  

 
Yours faithfully,  
Miss Tonner  
 
 



 

 

 
Hay on Wye Festival 

 
 

I would like to request a place for my child …………………………………………………….. to attend the trip to           
Hay on Wye Literature Festival on Thursday 26th May 2022 
I understand that I will have to send in payment of £11 once my child’s place has been confirmed.  
 
 
Signature …………………………………………              Date ………………………………………………… 
 


